DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PUERTO RICO MEDICAID PROGRAM

Important Update
2023-PRMP-POP-003
Amendment #3
RFP CLARIFICATION

This notification has the purpose of informing all participating vendors of an important
change in the Request for Proposal (RFP) referenced as 2023-PRMP-POP-003. After
a revision of the RFP, PRMP needs to clarify that in Attachment E: Mandatory
Specifications, page 49, bullet point #8: “The vendor and its staff or subcontractors must
conduct CVO services in adherence with NCQA Health Plans Standards”, does not apply

for the services requested in the RFP.

Thank you for your continued interest and participation in our RFP process.

Best regards,

ement Oversight Lead

PO Box 70184, San Juan, PR 00936-8184
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